Moss & BARNETT SALUTES SUSAN RHODE

Moss & Barnett salutes family law practice area co-chair Susan Rhode for
being selected to present a report on gender fairness in the family law arena at
“Gender Fairness in the Courts - A 20 Year Retrospective” on October 27, 2009. The
report addressed the progress made and areas in need of additional work since the
Minnesota Supreme Court’s historic report chronicling gender bias issues in the justice
system in September 1989.

Susan also was recently appointed by the Minnesota Supreme Court to Chair the
Fourth Judicial District Bar Association’s Ethics Committee, effective April 19, 2010.
The Fourth Judicial District includes all of Hennepin County. District Ethics Committees
are established in each of the 21 district bar associations to investigate complaints
of unethical conduct against Minnesota lawyers for the State Lawyers Professional
Responsibility Board.

In addition, Susan recently was named the “Minneapolis Best Lawyer’s Family Lawyer
of the Year” for 2010. Only a single lawyer in each specialty in each community is being
honored as a “Lawyer of the Year.” A lawyer being honored as a “Lawyer of the Year”
has received particularly high ratings in the Best Lawyers surveys by earning a high level

of respect among their peers for their abilities, professionalism, and integrity. Susan Rhode speaking at “Gender Fairness in the
Courts - A 20 Year Retrospective” on October 27, 2009
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Congratulations, Susan, and thank you for your service!






